After many years of dedicated service to the parish, community of Missoula, and world, the Blessed Trinity Parish Council of Catholic Women has voted to dissolve. All the members do so with great sorrow as the group has so many worthwhile and necessary projects. Throughout the last decade not only the membership dwindled but also has the interest and participation of the parish in fundraisers and activities sponsored by the PCCW. In the end the cost of both time and money invested by such a few people was no longer worth the return, particularly in the case of the fundraising events. We pray that a new, energized, and younger group will be very successful in fulfilling the role of fundraising and hospitality.



Members of the PCCW...

The Pastoral Council would like to honor the Parish Council of Catholic Women with a special blessing at Mass and a reception on Sunday, September 15. In order to acknowledge all the past and present members we ask that you call the office before August 31 to add your name to the honor roll of those to be recognized. If anyone has pictures or memories of events hosted by the PCCW, please drop a copy off at the parish office by August 31.